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Coffee & Cake Sale 

There will be a coffee and cake 

sale (cash only) in school on 

Thursday 7th November from 

3.00pm.  We look forward to 

welcoming you there! 

 

Dates for Diaries 

The important dates for the whole year are now available on DOJO and the school 

website: 

https://www.stpaulsnevileroad.co.uk/page/dates-for-the-year/140458 
 

Milk Bottle Fundraising 

After the half term holiday, we will be sending empty milk bottles home with the 

children on Friday 1st November.  This is something we do each year to raise money for 

the school fund, which is then used towards resources and events for the children.  We 

ask that you collect as much spare change as possible in the milk bottle and then return 

it into school.  We thank you in advance for your generous contributions. 

Attendance 

Attendance is always given the utmost 

priority at St. Paul’s.  The aim for every 

child and class is to have at least 96% 

attendance. 

Attendance for each class this week is: 

 

N - 84.2% 

R - 95.8% 

Yr 1 - 88.8% 

Yr 2 - 91% 

Yr 3 -94% 

Yr 4 - 100% 

Yr 5 -87.9% 

Yr 6 - 96.3% 

 

Congratulations to Year 4! 

We finish school today for one week and the 

children return on Monday 28th October at 

8.40am.  Have a lovely half term break! 


